
 

 

June 1, 2020 
 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Access during Curfew 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The individual in possession of this letter along with official employee ID is an 
employee of Home Assist Health providing essential services as declared by the 
State of Arizona’s Governor in Executive Order 2020-12. As the employer, Home 
Assist Health provided this letter to the identified employee as proof of 
employment in home and community-based services. 
 
On May 31, 2020, Governor Doug Ducey declared a State of Emergency for the 
State of Arizona that restricts personal presence in public from 8:00 p.m. through 
5:00 a.m. Pursuant to Section 3, subsection 1, subparagraph 2, the individual 
carrying this letter is exempt from these restrictions for travel to and from work 
and other duties as assigned for the purposes of his/her employment.  
 
The individual in possession of this letter provides an essential function in the 
provision of human services operations and should be considered exempt from 
any state or local restrictions such as curfews, shelter-in- place orders, and other 
mobility restrictions when reporting to, returning from, or performing his or her 
work functions, and the critical materials conveyed, if any, should be permitted 
to proceed.  
 
We ask that you allow this individual to continue with his or her job to provide 
essential home and community-based services and promote public health.  The 
provisions of this letter are effective from June 1, 2020 through June 8, 2020 at 
5:00 a.m. 
 
We appreciate your assistance. Please reach out with questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Sara Wilson 
President/CEO 

 


